
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT 

AUTHORITY SEPTEMBER 24, 2024 MEETING HAS 

BEEN RESCHEDULED TO SEPTEMBER 17, 2024. 

 

The Thomas Township Downtown Development Authority meeting to be held on Tuesday, 

September 24, 2024 has been rescheduled and will take place at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 

September 17, 2024 at 8215 Shields Drive, Saginaw, MI  48609.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Township will provide the necessary auxiliary aids and services to any individuals with disabilities that plan to attend 

this public meeting.  Persons interested in such services need to contact the Township Manager’s office at 249 North Miller 

Road, Saginaw, Michigan 48609, by phone (989) 781-0150 or by fax (989) 781-0290 at least five (5) working days prior to the 

meeting. 

 

 

Posted September 9, 2024 

By: A. Bicigo 


